
Posted 11/6/17 

 

 

School District of Rib Lake 
 

Public Notice 
 

Members of the School District of Rib Lake Board will be in attendance at a Board 

Workshop scheduled for Thursday, November 9th , 2017 at 5:00 pm in the Rib Lake 

Board Room at 1236 Kennedy Street, Rib Lake, WI  54470. 

 

The purpose of this workshop is as follows: 

1. Central Wisconsin Insurance Coop Update 

2. Review  

a. HRA Programming 

b. HSA Programming 

3. Discuss FSA/HRA Provider Concerns and Possible Change of Provider 

 

This meeting is structured as a workshop and no school district business will be acted 

upon by the Board. 

 

 

The next regularly scheduled school board meeting follows at 6:30 p.m. on Thursday, 

November 9, 2017. 


